
 

 

*******February 7, 2024 ******** 

 

The Board of County Commissioners met in a work session on Wednesday, February 7, 2024.   

Commissioner Culbertson, Commissioner Mike Smith, Commissioner Kaaz, Commissioner Doug Smith 

and Commissioner Stieben are present; Also present: Mark Loughry, County Administrator; David Van 

Parys, Senior County Counselor; John Jacobson, Planning and Zoning Director; Amy Allison, Planning 

and Zoning Deputy Director; John Richmeier, Leavenworth Times 

 

Residents: Cindy Irvine, Joe Herring, Bryan Zesiger 

 

The Board held a work session to discuss special use permit tiering systems and the formation of a utilities 

commission. 

 

 

The Board ended the work session at 9:56 a.m. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


